
 

Neven Maguire visits Loreto College 

Renowned celebrity chef Neven Maguire paid a 
visit to Loreto College, Crumlin Road on 
Wednesday, 11th September to give an eagerly 
anticipated cooking demonstration to Home 
Economics and LCVP (;Leaving Cert Vocational 
Programme) students. 
The Head Chef and proprietor of the award 
winning MacNean House and Restaurant put on a 
brilliant show in Ms. Robinson’s kitchen as he 
prepared a delicious chicken, sweet potato and 
chickpea curry with rice. He topped it off with a 
divine strawberries and raspberries trifle. 
5th years Rosemary Olar and Lizi Trapaidze helped set Neven up with his ingredients and 
equipment.  They also presented him with a thank you gift on behalf of all the students.  
Transition year pupils Kelsey & Shannon Redmond and Kaitlyn McGlue ably assisted the 
Cavan chef in preparing the delicious meal. 
Thanks to Neven for giving up his time on a very busy day for him and to Ms. Kelleher for 
making the event possible.  You can see more photos on our website. 

Ember Team Training 
For the last number of years, groups of 5th years have taken up the responsible roles of 
leading faith development in our school.  With the guidance of our chaplain, they organise 
ceremonies and undertake initiatives that enrich the spiritual side of our school lives. 
This year, Kitti Gemes, Holly Gorman, Alannah Grogan, Megan King, Chardonnay 
Maguire, Kayla McDonnell, Princess Omozusi, Abbie O’Hara, Emily O’Neill and Chloe 
Pingol were chosen by Ms. Killeen following an interview process in Transition year.  They 
went away this week for three days of intense training in Ovoca Manor.  They were kept 
unbelievably busy from morning to night while they were away.  We’ll find out more on 
what they got up to next week 

Lá Gorm 
To get into the spirit for the two All-Ireland Football finals this 
weekend involving the Dubs, we held a Lá Gorm (Blue Day) in 
Loreto College.  Students were invited to wear something blue for €2 
each.  It was all to do our part to get behind the Dublin Ladies in their 
final against Galway on Sunday and the lads in their replay against 
the Kingdom on Saturday night. 
Five pairs of tickets for the ladies final were won by Jade Kinsella in 
6th Year, Aaliyah Quigley & Katie Doyle in 1st Year and Ella 
McCarthy and Georgia Butler in 2nd Year.  A huge Go raibh mile 
maith agaibh to all of you who got into the spirit of the day.  We 
raised €534.00 for new equipment for our school. 
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Loreto College is now on Facebook 
Our new Facebook page went live this week.  We’d be delighted if you logged on and gave 
us a “Like”.  You’ll be able to keep updated with the main news from Loreto College 
including all our events during the year.  The easiest way to connect to our Facebook page 
is head on over to our website www.loretocrumlin.ie and click on the link on the 
homepage.   

 

Student Council 
Congratulations to the following students who were elected this week to the Student 
Council by students in their respective year groups. 
 
They are: 
FFFFirst irst irst irst YearYearYearYear    Kerry King 

Amelia Flanagan 
Fourth YearFourth YearFourth YearFourth Year    Keiffer Cortez 

Sophie O Connor 
Second YearSecond YearSecond YearSecond Year    Erin Crowe 

Ena Zekic 
Fifth YearFifth YearFifth YearFifth Year    Lei Mabeza 

Chloe Pingol 
Sarah Lacatus 

Third YearThird YearThird YearThird Year    Kimberely Kelly 
China Manalo 

Sixth YearSixth YearSixth YearSixth Year    Tara Brilly 
Melissa Muresan 

 

 

 

 

Some of what’s on next week…  
 
Thursday 19th September 5th Year LCA two day visit Ovoca Manor, Co. Wicklow. 
 
Friday 20th September 6th Year students attend Higher Options Conference in 

the RDS..  

 

 

Thursday, 3rd October 

3.00 pm-6.00pm 


